
 

 

Star of the Week Sun cream 

During the week commencing May 10th, we plan to build a 

dominoes run, using cereal boxes in place of dominoes, to 

stretch around school.  

To help us to make this a success, we would like you to 

donate boxes of cereal and send them into school on Monday 

10th May. 

The more boxes we receive, the bigger our run will be and the 

further it will stretch around our school. 

Once the event is over, we will quarantine all of the boxes and 

then donate them to Warrington Foodbank. 

Thank you for your support. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘COMPASSION’ 

RecD -       Scarlet  

RecV/T -    Daniel  

RecP -       Melody  

Y1L-           Edward  

Y1B -         Thomas  

Y1C -          Belle  

Y2K/A -      Oliver  

Y2R -          Belle  

Y2C -          Mehki  

Y3D -         Franklin  

Y3H -          Charlie  

Y3W -         Beatrice  

Y4D -          Lucas  

Y4Mc -       Ava  

Y4B -          Matilda  

Y5A -          Joshua  

Y5T -          Will  

Y5S -         Joshua  

Y6H -         Leah  

Y6C -         Oliwier  

Y6W -        Matty  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your 

child’s Parent Pay account in order for 

them to receive snack and/or a 

school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 30th April 2021 

School closes on Friday 28th 

May 2021 & we return on 

Monday 14th June 2021. 

Warrington Foodbank 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Reminder 

Monday 3rd May is a 

Bank Holiday, therefore 

school will not be open. 

We look forward to seeing 

children on Tuesday 4th 

May. 

Thank you. 

As we approach summer you 

may wish to  apply sun cream to 

your child before they come into 

school. It is advisable that the 8 

hour sun cream be applied so it 

will last the whole of the school 

day. 

Children should not bring sun 

cream into school.  

Thank you for your co-operation. 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


 

Please do not send any emails into the Office  or Admin email addresses as these are not monitored accounts. 

All emails are to be sent to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk as this is monitored on a daily basis. 

Student Recognition 
One of our Y5 
pupils has been 
working towards 
his silver cubs scout 
personal challenge. 
As part of this he 
has collected a 
huge amount of 
food from his 
neighbours and 
donated it to the 

local foodbank.  
Well done for showing compassion and 
thinking of others. 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Cottontails Holiday Club 

Cottontails Day Nursery are holding 

holiday clubs during the upcoming 

school holiday. 

Information can be obtained by 

clicking the link below: 

Cottontails Holiday Club 

Please email or ring into school or leave a message 

on the absence line if your child is absent from 

school for any reason. Please do not send any 

messages via Google Classroom or any other online 

forum as these are not monitored. We also ask you 

not to send notes in with your child once they return 

to school. If you need to inform school about any 

absence please send an email into 

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk 

If your child has had a vomiting or diarrhoea bug 

please remember they cannot return to school until 

2 clear days after the last episode in order to 

prevent infection to others. 

—————————————————————————————–—— 

A reminder if you have missed a call from school 

please check if a voicemail/message has been left 

by a member of school staff before calling back. 

Thank you for your co-operation in these 

matters.  

Sporting Achievements 
 

In Autumn term, all year 6 pupils 

competed in a School Games Virtual 

Event - Quicksticks Hockey. They took part 

in a range of skill-based activities and 

finished 8th overall!  

Well done Year 6. 

 

In Spring, all year 5 pupils took part in the 

Year 5 and 6 Virtual Sports Hall 

Pentathlon and finished second! They will 

now compete against the best teams from 

other areas of Cheshire and Warrington.  

Well done and good luck Year 5. 

Reminders for Parents/Carers 

https://cottontailsdaynursery.com/holiday-club/


 

Health Week 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

This week has been Health and Well-being Week in school and we have all taken part in lots of different activities. 

Every class has had opportunities to run the daily mile and have tried to beat their own time each day. On 

Monday, we had a variety of fun activities from Everton In The Community such as fitness sessions, yoga, dance 

and quizzes. Year 5 and 6 were extremely lucky to have a virtual visit from two amazing Paralympic athletes, Lora 

Fachie and Corrine Hall. They shared their journey to the Paralympics and were asked questions by our inquisitive 

children. Each class had access to Zumba dance lessons in the classroom, something KS1 particularly enjoyed. 

Friday was Rugby League World Cup Launch Day, and children took part in different rugby based skills and 

activities. A big thank you to our Sports Ambassadors for creating their insightful video about the Rugby League 

World Cup. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Y5 linked their science to Health Week and have been learning about the growth and development of the human 

body. 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Zumba!!!! 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Daily Mile 


